Hello Theresetta Community,

To begin, the staff and I are keeping everyone in our thoughts and prayers during this trying time. The understanding and patience shown is greatly appreciated. We hope the delivery methods and platforms being utilized are meeting the learning needs of your children our students. Please keep individual teachers informed of how the learning is progressing. Your feedback is greatly appreciated and we look forward to assisting in whatever ways possible.

There are many suggestions for what could be happening at home during these extraordinary and exceptional times. One suggestion is to have a realistic daily schedule and routine for students if possible. Through the online platforms available to students (Zoom, Google hangout video) there could be opportunities for collaboration with classmates and teachers at scheduled times, as this is often an important part of the learning process.

As time has passed, the remainder of student materials in lockers and desks have been collected and packaged, being as students will be away from school for an indefinite time. If you happen to travel by the school and want to pick up these materials, please call the school and we will arrange for them to be left in the middle entry before you arrive. If there is anything else required (school materials, resources or services for families, etc.), please feel free to contact us and we will endeavour to assist you.

Theresetta Education Foundation has informed us they will credit the amount families have remaining in this year's hot lunch program to next year's hot lunch costs. If you would prefer to be reimbursed for this amount, please contact the school and we will arrange with T.E.F. for a cheque to be written.

Sincerely,

Roger Fetaz